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Matthew Sellers
P.o.box
Concord, NH 03302

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I'm sorry, but I'm not happy about the construction of massive towers in our God's country for the
benefit of people who don't respect our way of life. I've heard that there are many other plans to run
these lines so that they won't disrupt our land and environment, but are not even being put into the
equation.  Please do not destroy New Hampshire! Thank you for your time, Matthew Sellers

Sincerely,
Matthew Sellers
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